Congratulations

You have been selected by your coaches to represent your team and school as one of the athlete leaders on the Cactus Shadows Captain's Council. The Captain's Council will include leader representatives from all 18 sports offered at CSHS. The Captain's council will meet monthly to grow and foster a culture of leadership and positivity amongst all teams at CSHS. Through these council meetings you will learn how you can best support your team, coaches, school and community as you build your leadership capability. The coaching staff along with myself look forward to helping bring the leadership potential out in each and every one of you. It will be expected that you as leaders will share the information and knowledge gained with your team in and out of season. Presentations will be conducted from our very own coaching staff along with Positive Coaching Alliance.

The coaching staff at CSHS along with myself are excited to have you all a part of this journey. We all belong to a team but together we belong to so much more. Let's unite our teams and work together to build each other up.

Thank you,

Ms. Collentine

Assistant Principal/Athletic Director



congratulations

You have leen selected by your cozones to represent your team and school as one of the atmete leaders on the Captus Shadows Captuin's Council. The Captuin's Council will include leader representatives from all 18 sports offered at CSHS. The Captuin's council will meet monthly to grow and foster a culture of leadership and positivity amongst all teams at CSHS. Through these council meetings you will learn how you can best support your team, coaches, school and community as you build your leadership capability. The coaching staff along with myself look forward to helping oring the leadership potential out in each and every one of you. It will be expected that you as leaders will share the information and knowledge gained with your team in and out of season. Presentations will be conducted from our very own coaching staff along with Positive Coaching Alliance.

The coaching staff at CSHS along with myself are excited to have you all a part of this journey, live all belong to a team but together we belong to so much more. Let's unite our teams and work together to build each other up.

THANK YOU.

Ms. Collentine

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL Athletic Director

